
MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM:​ Jason Wilson - Director of Technology 

TO:​ ​ Christian County Board of Education 

DATE:​​ February 13, 2025  

RE:​ ​ Technology Vehicle Purchase 

____________________________________________________________________ 

The technology department is in need of an additional vehicle in order to service the 
county.  We currently have 5 vehicles with an average age of 13 years old.  One of 
those vehicles has recently had to be towed in for transmission related issues.  I am 
asking for the board to approve the purchase of a vehicle for the technology department 
not to exceed $35,000.   


